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Best, Charles

From: Czak, Kim

Sent: Wednesday, April 19, 2006 6:09 AM
To: Best, Charles

Subject: FW: VNXX

--—-Original Message--—---

From: Hult, Dan E [mailto:Dan.Hult@gwest.com]
Sent: Thursday, July 21, 2005 1:21 PM

To: Czak, Kim

Subject: RE: VNXX

Kim

Qwest agrees that the dispute resolution process has been followed up throught the Director level and is willing to
waive any further levels of escalation that are inherent in the ICA, as further excalation to the VP level will not
likely change either Parties position on VNXX.

Thanks
Dan

—---Criginal Message-—--

From: Czak, Kim [mailto:kim.czak@frontiercorp.com]
Sent: Thursday, July 21, 2005 12:15 PM

To: Hult, Dan E

Subject: VNXX

Dan

Following up on my voicemails, please confirm that ELI and Qwest have exhausted the Dispute Resolution
process specified under the interconnection agreement as it relates to Qwests dispute of reciprocal
compensation charges associated with numbers it believes are WNXX.

Thanks

Kim
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